YRSWCD District
Board Meeting Minutes
December 14, 2023
Attendance:

Andy Baber, Chairman

David Clark, Vice Chairman (Absent — Business Trip)

Melody Irwin, Secretary

Josh Luke, Treasurer (Absent — ill)

Brad Johnson, Board Member, Recorder

Darryl Williams, USDA-NRCS District Conservationist Okaloosa County
Tara Llewellyn, YRSWCD District Administrator

Charlene Meeks, Guest, Association of Florida Conservation Districts
Burlin Findley, Guest, AFCD past President

Andy Baber opened the meeting at approximately 7:30 PM.

The Board Meeting Minutes from the September 12, 2023 meeting were not available, but will be
reviewed by the Board during the January 2023 meeting.

Old Business
New Business

Brad Johnson received an email from Adrianna Sells from Streamline about providing help to set up our
AFCD hosted website. The email was forwarded to Tara Llewellyn. Charlene Meeks said Ms. Sells had
left Streamline, and would forward the new contact to Tara Llewellyn.

Charlene Meeks also said a representative for the OPOGA Survey will be contacting us about their
survey of YRSWCD. She indicated they will be asking about and reviewing our plans along with our
programs and budget.

Conservationist’s Corner: Darryl Williams, District Conservationist

Darryl Williams said NRCS is in the process of prioritizing EQIP Funding for FY 2023

Adjourn

With discussions at an end, Brad Johnson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was 2™
by Melody Irwin and approved by the Board. The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8 PM.

Next Board Meeting: TBD.
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